270 Shrewsby Street Holden, MA 01520 November 19, 2012

Dear Holden Fire Department,

I really appreciate all that you do for our community every day. You always rush to the scene when you are called. You have come to my neighborhood more than once, when two of my neighbors had trouble with their health. Also, you always come to check on the people who live alone just to say hi. Nobody could even thank you enough for what you do every, day.

You are always on the scene as soon as possible. All of us who knew Mr. Frank, my neighbor, were very thankful that you came to help him. He might have died if you had not come and took him to the hospital where he recovered. You also came when my other neighbor Mr. Grigas was having troble with his hip. He had to ago to the hospital and all of you rushed

himthere. You all save lifes, like my neighbors, and you just help out every day. You work 24/7 and all of you could never be thanked enough for what you do. Nobody can match what you do every day. You are all so important to our community. You save lives, homes, and pets everyday. I think that everyone appreciates what you do. Have a happy and safe -holiday season this year. Sincerely, Erin Hangock